~ INDIAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY BOMBAY
Academic Office
No.Acd./PGAPEC/418-ActionTaken/2019 Date: 29 August 2019

Sub: Appli;cation for Temporary withdrawal from Ph.D. program

PGAPEC in its 418" meeting held on 28/08/2019 while ratifying the cases of scholars who
were permitted temporary withdrawal from Ph.D. program, observed that most of the Ph.D.
application has been received at PGAPEC Office after the start date of withdrawal period.
Hence, the Committee suggested that the application for temporary withdrawal from Ph.D.
program should be submitted to PGAPEC Office three months prior to the start date of
temporary withdrawal. Decision / Recommendation by the PGAPEC would be conveyed
well in advance to the scholar for necessary action before proceeding on leave.
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